
BACK IN THAILAND
We are so grateful we made it back to Chiangmai on January
11th.  It’s amazing how you can be gone for ten months and yet
it can feel like you never left. We love being able to reconnect
with our church friends, neighbors and casual acquaintances. It
is so much fun to share the hope we have in Jesus to those we
meet, including monks at the temple (pictured).
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P R A Y E R  
REQUESTS

Please pray that our Thai friends will have dreams and
visons that will draw them to learn about Christ and the hope
He gives us.
Please pray for our safety on the roads and health as we
start this four-year term.
Please pray for the team here in Chiangmai as it continues
to grow. May we be able to help the churches in an even
greater way.

THIRTEEN YEARS IN THAILAND
February 24th, we will celebrate thirteen years since we first
moved to Thailand. We feel so blessed to have been able to
serve here that long. We have felt God’s hand on all the
challenges, trials, joys and successes. Knowing that we are
called to be here has made this the most exciting, fulfilling thing
we have ever done. We have just started this four-year term and
Lord willing it will be the best one of them all. O U R  F I R S T  

P R A Y E R  C A R D  P H O T O


